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Oakhill News   

Dates Next Week 

Tuesday 11th July 2017 
Parents Evening 4:50-6:30pm 
Y5 Visit to Lloyds Park 
 
Wednesday 12th July 2017 
9.30 Families of Year 3 and 4 End of 
Year Performance 
 
Thursday 13th July 2017 
9.30 Families of Year 1 & 2  End of 
Year Performance 
2.30 Families of Year 5 & 6 End of Year 
Performance 
Parents Evening 4:50-7:30 
 
Friday 14th July 2017 
INSET – School Closed 
 
Wednesday 19th July 2017 
2.30 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

 

Up & Coming Dates 

 
Monday 4th September 2017 
School Open Reception -Year 6 
 
New Nursery children home visits 
 
Thursday 7th September 2017 
Nursery open to children 
 
 

Summer Term 2 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
This week the Year 6 pupils went away on their residential, Year 

2 shared their learning in their class assembly and today, 

everyone is having a fantastic time dressed up for our ‘Hilarious 

Histories Day’. 

At the time of writing this we still have the FOSA summer fair to 

look forward to and I would like to thank all of the FOSA team 

and parents who have helped out for all their hard work. It takes 

so much time and effort to organise an event such as today and it 

is very much appreciated. The funds that are raised by FOSA 

benefit all of the children in the school. 

Street Dance 
Pupils from Oakhill performed last Sunday in a musical 
production 'Generation Blink' at the Bernie Grant Art Centre 
theatre. Pupils worked hard at their Streetdance classes and 
performed their routines excellently! Everyone enjoyed 
themselves and behaved beautifully, a credit to the school.  
 

 
 

I received a letter on Tuesday from a member of the public who 

was on the train to York with our Year 6 pupils and I would like 

to share some of what she wrote. She sat with Anastasia and 

Mariyam. 

‘I wanted to write and tell you how beautifully behaved the 

children in year 6 were on the train to York…Your girls were 

outstanding- intelligent, entertaining, interested, motivated and 

yet mature beyond their years. They are great ambassadors for 

your school, and I hope their parents are very proud of them. 
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Attendance – Summer 2 
 

Week 39: 3rd July – 7th July  
2017 

Highest: Year 4TC 99.2% 
 
 

 
 

Year 1 – Lily for showing great 

improvements in her handwriting and 

presentation 

Year 2 – Raphael for doing his 
assembly part really well even though 
he felt a little nervous 
 
Year 3 – Eva for confidently putting 
up her hand in class and taking part 
in every lesson 
 
Year 4TC – Harry for being a huge 
help at sports day 
 
Year 4DM – Ismail for always being 
polite and pleasant  
 
Year 5 – Cory for working hard to 
improve his story in literacy 
 
Year 6 – Charlie for caring and 
helping all pupils on the Year 6 
residential  
 
 
 

 
 

Reception - Arda 
Year 3 - Zahrah 

 

 

I thought Ms McIntyre and Mr Ojukwu were very brave to 
take that number of children away for a few days, and yet 
with the evident conscientious care and obvious enjoyment of 
their jobs, as a parent I would have had every confidence that 
my child would be in very good hands….From my brief 
encounter with your children and staff I am not in the least 
surprised you have an Ofsted ‘Outstanding’. 
 
She has also sent a signed copy of a book written by her son for 

the class library. The Year 6 pupils have made everyone here so 

proud and the letter has been shared with them. 

I attach some photos of their trip. 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 

Mrs Brandon 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 
 


